



Season's Greetings

From Robert & Kim in Aurora, Colorado

Just like last year, this year we're spending our Christmas in Colorado. During 2008, Kim and I visited Wisconsin for the Memorial day weekend. Our 'Big trip Home' lasted twelve days and we managed to visit 'Everyone We Know' - I hope that includes you! Later in the year, we hosted our good friend Rob Garrity from Osaka, Japan, with one of Kim's famous whirlwind tours. Our days were packed with exciting activities, fabulous vistas, and the wonders of Colorado. After four days, we were ready for a vacation from our vacation! So we treated ourselves to a relaxing weekend in the 'Springs (Colorado and Manitou Springs, Colorado). Perhaps we'll see you, during our trip to Wisconsin in July/August of 2009? - We will miss you Dad, but never forget. Our joy this season is saddened by you passing, but we know that you are chillin' with the Big Dude now..

If you'd like to keep up with our adventures out west, you can subscribe to our monthly newslettervisit http://www.robsworld.org/newsletter.html for details; you can check out our photos at: http://www.robsworld.org/photos.html; or you can catch the excitement as it happens at: http://www.robsworld.org/whatsnew.html